ATTENTION PLEASE — ROAD CLOSURE

Due to infrastructure work of Florida Power & Light (FPL), the following closure will be in place:

NW Miami Court to NW 1st Avenue
Starting no sooner than November 20, 2023
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For Information, please contact Ms. Wanda Mendez (786)285-9407, mendez@miamidda.com, www.miamidda.com





